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Article 3:  

Everyone that works with children should do the best for them 
 

Monday 26th October 2020 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to say THANK YOU to you our families for making the first half term run as smoothly 
as it did, and helping us to adapt our school day so that it is safe for our children and staff.  Our wonderful Cwmnedd children 
have adapted so well to our new routines – they are an absolute credit to us all. 
 

Covid-19 cases 
 

I wanted to remind you that should your child receive a positive test result for Covid-19 during half term, or are informed 
that they have been in contact with a positive case, you must make school aware as it could impact on other children 

and staff in the school. 
 

Please use the school email account covid.cwmneddprimary@npt.gov.uk  or cwmnedd@npt.school so that I am able to 
get in touch with you, so that processes can be put in place. 

 
Please just give your child’s name and telephone number that I may contact you on. 

 
PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE AN ANSWER PHONE MESSAGE DURING HALF TERM AS THESE WILL NOT BE 

PICKED UP UNTIL WE RETURN. 
 

We return to school on Monday 2nd November 2020.   
Please do not send your child to school if they present with any symptoms of Covid-19 which includes: 

A new or continuous cough; A high temperature; A loss of or change to sense of smell or taste 
Or  

if a member of your household presents with these symptoms, or your family have been told to isolate. 
 

Please see our school website for information from Welsh Government: 
https://cwmnedd.j2bloggy.com/return-to-school/ 

 
Please stay safe! Thank you! 

 
Please stay safe during the half term break.  I look forward to welcoming our children back on Monday 2nd November 2020.  
I will remind families of any changes to the start and end of our school day before we return, but remember all newsletters 
can be found on our website. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns over the holidays, use the school email address as a means of 
contact: cwmnedd@npt.school 
 
Best wishes – stay safe,  
Miss S A Harwood 
Headteacher 

Article of the Month for October 
2020: 

Article 12 
Your right to say what you think 

should happen and be listened to. 


